
October 08th, 2012 

 

 

 

 

   Welcome back after what we hope was a nice, relaxing  

  Golden Week Break! 

 

 

We would like to welcome Rachel, a new member of our K yellow class and Lilly, 
a new member of our K red class. Rachel is from India and Lilly is from Vietnam. 
Both girls will start school today (Monday 8th, October).  We hope that they 
have a great start in K class and settle in well as members of our lovely group.   

 

        Unit Focus: Autumn 
Autumn has arrived and our next unit is focusing on this wonderful season  
of the year.  The children will be engaging in lots of interesting arts and 
crafts activities related to autumn. There will also be a focus on related 
poetry and colors (red, orange, green, brown and yellow). 
 
We will be going for a walk around the school campus to find some leaves 
for our artwork and to explore the surroundings so the children can find out 
what ‘autumn’ looks, feels and smells like. 

 

   

               !!!!!     K class web page   !!!!! 
We are glad to have our own web page now. 
Please check out  www.kclasses.weebly.com  
 

Contact Details: 
 
K Red:       aruhland@uisgz.org 
K Yellow:  esiri@uisgz.org 
 
Class Representatives 
K Red:       Genoveva    71gens@gmail.com  
                  Jessica          jess81@gmx.net 
K Yellow:  Nanette       nanette.vanlede@gmail.com 

Upcoming dates for you to mark in your 
calendar: 
 
October 25th 2012     :  UPTA Meeting 
November 29th 2012 :  UPTA Meeting 
December 14th 2012  :  Festival of Lights (FOL) 
December 20th 2012  :  UPTA Meeting 
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